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Craig G. Erlanger, Acting Director

Division of Fuel Cycle Safety, Safeguards

And Environmental Review

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

Dear Mr. Erlanger,

Re: Transmittal of Information Related to the Section 106 Consultation for the Proposed
Kendrick Expansion of the Ross Project Site in Crook County, Wyoming (Docket No:
40-9091)

On behalf of the Cheyenne and Arapaho Tribes, thank you for the notice of the
referenced project. I have reviewed your Consultation request under Section 106 of the
National Historic Preservation Act regarding the project proposal and commented as
follows:

At this time it is determined to be No Properties; however, if at any time during the
project implementation inadvertent discoveries are made that reflect evidence of human
remains, ceremonial or cultural objects, historical sites such as stone rings, burial mounds,
village or battlefield artifacts, please discontinue work and notify the THPO Office
immediately. If needed, we will contact the Tribes NAGPRA representatives.

Sincerely,

|

MargaretSutton, Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
Cheyenne-Arapaho Tribes of Oklahoma
msutton(@c-a-tribes.org
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